Match the two parts of the sentences. D	raw a line between them.
Two days ago,	a a lot to talk about.
I rode across the moor in a cold	<b>b</b> he put his hands in his pockets and stared
November wind	at me with angry, black eyes.
I was feeling excited about meeting	c I visited my new landlord, Mr Heathcliff,
the other man	at Wuthering Heights.
I hoped that we would find	<b>d</b> when I arrived.
6 He was standing at the front of the house	<b>e</b> who lived in this wild place.
As I walked up the path,	<b>f</b> that carried bits of snow.
Zillah Mr Heathcliff	Joseph Cathy Hareton
I was tall, with black hair a	nd dark skin, but his clothes were expensive.
They were the clothes of a gentleman.	
•	man, with thin arms and legs. He had an angry look
in his eyes.	
	face and blonde hair. She did not smile but got tiredly
to her feet.	1 119
	oked like a servant in his old clothes, and his hands
were brown and rough, like a farm worker's.	
	voice, was the housekeeper.
were brown and rough, like a farm worker's.	
were brown and rough, like a farm worker's.	voice, was the housekeeper.

4 What did Lockwood feel, hear and touch during his night at Wuthering Heights? Choose words from the box. Write one thing for each category. There are three extra words.

	a bird	a dog	a girl's voice	angry	cold fingers	happy
He felt: He hear						
He touc						
						/3

5 Complete the sentences. Write the correct indefinite pronouns formed with some, any, every or no.

1 The ledge had a few old books at one end, and	and scratched some words in
its paint: Catherine Earnshaw, Catherine Heathcliff, Catherine Linton.	
2 Mr Heathcliff came into the room with a lantern and said quietly, "Is	here?
3 I took the lantern and left the room, and then I heard	which made me stop

4	1n	this house	works for t	their food	and bed!"	said Hea	itheli
5	"You can shout, but I will d	lo		," the	woman re	plied, tir	edly.

						_/	' E
						/	٠,

6 Complete the sentences. Write the words in brackets in the correct order.

1	I was thinking about the (young / woman / beautiful)	
2	"I looked after Cathy, the (thing / little / poor)	!"
	Above Catherine's head I saw a (child / dirty / black-haired)	
4	She was a (child / very naughty / wild)	
5	But she also had (very beautiful / eyes / dark)	



1	What would be a better title?
<b>a</b> A ghost story.	<b>b</b> How it all began.
<b>c</b> Then and now.	<b>d</b> The happy years.
2 Nelly describes Heathcliff as a 'cuckoo'. This w	ord is closest in meaning to
<b>a</b> A bird that takes the place of others.	<b>b</b> A loud noise that frightens you.
<b>c</b> A person that cannot live with other people.	<b>d</b> A sudden surprise.
3 Who is Nelly Dean?	
<b>a</b> Hareton's aunt	<b>b</b> Heathcliff's mother
<b>c</b> Joseph's wife	<b>d</b> Lockwood's housekeeper
4 Why does Mr Heathcliff prefer to live at Wuthe	ering Heights than Thrushcross Grange?
<b>a</b> Because he doesn't like Thrushcross Grange.	<b>b</b> Because he hasn't got enough money to live there.
<b>c</b> Because he wants to make and save money.	<b>d</b> Because Wuthering Heights is a much better house.
5 Has Mr Heathcliff got any children?	
<b>a</b> He had a son, but he died.	<b>b</b> He has one daughter.
<b>c</b> He has two children: a son and a daughter.	<b>d</b> No, he has never had any children.
	/5
Tick 🖊 the five things that changed at Wu	uthering Heights after Hindley's return
Tick 🖊 the five things that changed at Wi	ıthering Heights after Hindley's return
	uthering Heights after Hindley's return
in Chapter Four.	ithering Heights after Hindley's return
<ul><li>in Chapter Four.</li><li>1 Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li></ul>	uthering Heights after Hindley's return
<ul> <li>in Chapter Four.</li> <li>1 Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>2 Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>3 Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>4 Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> </ul>	othering Heights after Hindley's return
<ul> <li>in Chapter Four.</li> <li>1 Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>2 Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>3 Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>4 Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>5 Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> </ul>	
<ol> <li>Chapter Four.</li> <li>Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> </ol>	the moor.
<ul> <li>in Chapter Four.</li> <li>1 Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>2 Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>3 Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>4 Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>5 Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>6 Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> <li>7 Hindley and his wife lived in the other part of</li> </ul>	the moor.
<ol> <li>Chapter Four.</li> <li>Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> <li>Hindley and his wife lived in the other part of</li> <li>Hindley was happy.</li> </ol>	the moor.
<ol> <li>Chapter Four.</li> <li>Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> <li>Hindley and his wife lived in the other part of</li> <li>Hindley was happy.</li> <li>The servants ate with the family.</li> </ol>	the moor. the house.
<ol> <li>Chapter Four.</li> <li>Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> <li>Hindley and his wife lived in the other part of</li> <li>Hindley was happy.</li> </ol>	the moor. the house.
<ol> <li>Chapter Four.</li> <li>Catherine stopped teaching Heathcliff.</li> <li>Catherine stopped playing with Heathcliff.</li> <li>Heathcliff did not have any lessons.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to live with the servants.</li> <li>Heathcliff had to work on the fields.</li> <li>Heathcliff and Cathy stopped running around</li> <li>Hindley and his wife lived in the other part of</li> <li>Hindley was happy.</li> <li>The servants ate with the family.</li> </ol>	the moor. the house.

	h	
Q		1
		-

### Read the text and write the missing words. Write one word in each gap.

Those words were truer 1...... I thought. The next day, Mr Linton came to the house and spoke to Mr Hindley about how badly he was looking 2......his family. It made Hindley feel stupid. He did not hit Heathcliff, but he told him not to speak to Miss Catherine again. If he did, then he must leave Wuthering Heights.

Miss Catherine stayed at Thrushcross Grange <sup>3</sup>...... five weeks. By Christmas, her ankle was better, so she rode home with Mr Linton. She had changed a lot, and she dressed and acted very differently. Hindley helped her down from her horse and brought her inside. I took 4...... her coat and saw her beautiful dress and new shoes. 5...... the dogs ran up to her, she did not touch them.

/5

### 10 Read the questions about Chapter Four. Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Why does Catherine laugh at Heathcliff at the end of Chapter Four?
  - **a** He looks strange.
- **b** He does something funny.
- **c** She's happy to see him.

- 2 How does Heathcliff feel?
  - **a** He doesn't mind.
- **b** He feels angry.

**c** He feels sad.

- 3 Heathcliff would like
  - a to change if he can.
- **b** to change but he can't.
- **c** never to change.



### 11 Catherine has to choose who to marry. Write the information in the correct column.

he is as different from me as water from fire he is handsome and rich he is not a gentleman he is more myself than I am he is not rich I will be the richest woman in the area our souls are made from the same thing

Why Catherine should marry Edgar	Why Catherine shouldn't marry Edgar	Why Catherine should marry Heathcliff	Why Catherine shouldn't marry Heathcliff

2 Nelly said that	she didn't know he was there.	
<b>3</b> Catherine said	that he didn't know what being in love was.	
<b>4</b> Catherine cried	l that they would always be together.	
5 Nelly said that	she didn't think her husband would feel that way	y.
		/5
Put the events:  Catherine	in the correct order (1–8).	
	came back to Wuthering Heights and she seeme	ed well again.
	went out on the moor to look for Heathcliff. con married Catherine at Gimmerton Church.	
	left Wuthering Heights.	
	rs Linton caught Catherine's illness, and they bo	oth died.
	n took Catherine to Thrushcross Grange. to work for Catherine and Edgar Linton.	
	J	(0)

### 14 Read the text and write a-h in the gaps 1-5. There are three extra sentences.

At first, Catherine seemed to love Mr Linton a lot. Sometimes, she was quiet and a bit sad. But she was mostly happy, 1........... I thought they were going to be really happy, 2...........

One warm evening in September, 3........., I was coming from the garden with some apples when I heard a voice say, "Nelly, is that you?"

- but his eyes were the same.

"What?" I said. "Is it really you?"

I went to the sitting room and told Mr and Mrs Linton 5............ Catherine quickly went out to the hall, then came back a few minutes later to take her husband's hands in hers.

- **q** with a dark face and hair
- **b** which was where he had been
- **c** we never saw him again
- d that an old friend had come to visit
- **e** so things changed after that
- f six months after Catherine and Edgar were married
- g but then it ended
- h and because of this so was he

.....5

### 15 Complete the text. Choose the correct words.

1 a a visit	<b>2 a</b> a more quiet	<b>3 a</b> a did	4 a to like
<b>b</b> visits	<b>b</b> most quiet	<b>b</b> made	<b>b</b> liking
<b>c</b> visited	<b>c</b> quieter	<b>c</b> put	c likes
<b>d</b> visiting	<b>d</b> quietest	<b>d</b> took	<b>d</b> liked

During the next five months, Heathcliff – or Mr Heathcliff, I should say now – started 1 ( $\alpha$  b c d) Catherine at Thrushcross Grange. At first, it was not very often, and they were 2 (a b c d) and both more careful about showing their feelings now. This 3 (a b c d) Mr Linton relax for a while, but then something happened which made him worry even more. Isabella Linton seemed 4 (a b c d) Mr Heathcliff.

16	1 2 3 4 5	abella writes to Nelly after she is married. T (true) or F (false).  Isabella has returned to Wuthering Heights.  She is sorry she has married Heathcliff.  She likes Heathcliff's servant, Joseph.  Isabella spent her first night in the house sleeping in a beautiful bedroom.  Hindley Earnshaw hates Heathcliff because he has taken his money from him.  Isabella wants her brother to come and save her.		/6
17	C	can cannot could must shall not		will
18	2 3 4 5 6	"I wish that I	ls?" himse	/6
10		What did Isabella do three days after Catherine's funeral?	e que	stions.
	2	Where did Isabella go in the carriage?		
	3	What was the name of Isabella's son and what was he like?		
	4	Who died six months after Catherine?		
				/4

	Read about the arrival of Linton at Thrushcross Grange. Choose the correct words.  When the carriage 1 arrived, Cathy shouted as she saw her father's face in the window. He got 2							
the carriage quick	the carriage quickly and threw his arms around her. I went past them and looked in the carriage. Linton							
was asleep in the corner with a coat around him. He was weak and pale, with gold hair. He look								
like Mr Linton, bu	it he was 3 thinner a	and weaker.						
The boy was very	4 from the journey,	and when I woke him up h	he began to cry. He came into the					
house and lay dow	n quietly on a sofa as I	went to get some tea. When	n I 5back, Cathy was sitting					
next to him, and s	next to him, and she was touching his hair and kissing his cheek. This seemed to make him happy, and							
he stopped crying	and smiled.							
1 a end	<b>b</b> final	c finally	<b>d</b> last					
2 a into	<b>b</b> onto	<b>c</b> out of	<b>d</b> under					
3 a lot	<b>b</b> many	<b>c</b> more	<b>d</b> much					
4 a tired	<b>b</b> tiring	<b>c</b> tried	<b>d</b> trying					
5 a came	<b>b</b> come	<b>c</b> had come	<b>d</b> was coming					
			/5					
Complete this	text. Write the corre	ct form of the adjectiv	ves in brackets.					
Linton stood near	the fire. He was still this	, i						
Linton stood near the fire. He was still thin, but he had grown a bit <sup>1</sup>								
		_						
and was now quite	e handsome. His eyes we	ere <sup>2</sup> ( <b>br</b>	right), and his face was not					
and was now quite	e handsome. His eyes we ( <b>pale</b> ) as it had been	ere <sup>2</sup> ( <b>br</b> when he arrived at Thrush						
and was now quite  3  looked 4	e handsome. His eyes we ( <b>pale</b> ) as it had been ( <b>healthy</b> ) bec	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air.	right), and his face was not					
and was now quite  3  looked 4	e handsome. His eyes we ( <b>pale</b> ) as it had been ( <b>healthy</b> ) bec	ere <sup>2</sup> ( <b>br</b> when he arrived at Thrush	right), and his face was not					
and was now quite  3  looked 4	e handsome. His eyes we ( <b>pale</b> ) as it had been ( <b>healthy</b> ) bec	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air.	right), and his face was not					
and was now quite  3looked 4  "Linton!" cried Ca	e handsome. His eyes we ( <b>pale</b> ) as it had been ( <b>healthy</b> ) becathy. "Is that Linton? He	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air.	right), and his face was not					
and was now quite  3 looked 4  "Linton!" cried Ca	e handsome. His eyes we (pale) as it had been (healthy) becathy. "Is that Linton? Ho	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air. e is taller than I am now."	right), and his face was not necross Grange. But maybe he					
and was now quite  3 looked 4  "Linton!" cried Ca	e handsome. His eyes we (pale) as it had been (healthy) becathy. "Is that Linton? Ho	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air.	right), and his face was not necross Grange. But maybe he					
and was now quite  3 looked 4  "Linton!" cried Ca  Correct the sen  1 Poor Mr Linton	e handsome. His eyes we (pale) as it had been (healthy) becathy. "Is that Linton? Ho	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air. e is taller than I am now."	right), and his face was not necross Grange. But maybe he					
and was now quite  3 looked 4 "Linton!" cried Ca  Correct the sen 1 Poor Mr Linton  2 Cathy did not co	te handsome. His eyes we	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air. e is taller than I am now."	right), and his face was not ncross Grange. But maybe he					
and was now quite  3	te handsome. His eyes we	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air. e is taller than I am now."  closed, whispering Heather her father died.	right), and his face was not ncross Grange. But maybe he					
and was now quite  3	te handsome. His eyes we	when he arrived at Thrush ause of the spring air. e is taller than I am now."  closed, whispering Heather her father died.	right), and his face was not ncross Grange. But maybe he					

1		
Cathy feels sl	he is dead herself after Linton's death.	
2		
	upstairs for two weeks after Linton's death.	
Mr Heathclif	ff now owned Wuthering Heights and Thrushcross Grange.	
4		
Cathy was le	ft with nothing.	
		/
_	e conversation between Mr Lockwood with a-g. There are three extra	ı
sentences tha	at you do not need.	ı
sentences that Mr Lockwood:	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman:	Is Nelly Dean inside?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood:	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman:	Are you the housekeeper here, then?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood:	Are you the housekeeper here, then?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood:	Are you the housekeeper here, then?  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?	
sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood:	Are you the housekeeper here, then?  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?	
Sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman:	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?  1	
Sentences that Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman:	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?  1.  Are you the housekeeper here, then?  2.  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  3.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?  4.  Du?	
Mr Lockwood: Old woman:	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?  1.  Are you the housekeeper here, then?  2.  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  3.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?  4.  Du?	
Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman:  Mr Lockwood: Old woman:  Do I know yo  I look after the I think so.	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?  1.  Are you the housekeeper here, then?  2.  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  3.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?  4.  Du?	
Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman: Mr Lockwood: Old woman:  Mr Lockwood: Old woman:     Do I know you    I look after the  I think so.  Mr No. She's at '	at you do not need.  Is Nelly Dean inside?  1	
Mr Lockwood: Old woman: d Do I know yo b I look after the c I think so. d No. She's at ' e There isn't at	Are you the housekeeper here, then?  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?  Wuthering Heights.  Wuthering Heights.  In the tenant of the service of the serv	
Mr Lockwood: Old woman: d Do I know yo b I look after the c I think so. d No. She's at 'a f They aren't o	Are you the housekeeper here, then?  Well, I am the tenant, Mr Lockwood.  Is everything all right at Wuthering Heights?  Wuthering Heights.  Wuthering Heights.  In the tenant of the service of the serv	

24	In Chapter Thirteen, Lockwood visits	Wuthering Heights. Choose the corr	ect
	answer (a, b, c or d).	0 0	
	1 When Mr Lockwood arrives at Wuthering	Heights	
	<b>a</b> there is nobody at home.	<b>b</b> the house is locked up.	
	<b>c</b> the doors and windows are shut.	<b>d</b> the house is open and welcoming.	
	<b>2</b> Cathy and Hareton	1	
	a are happy to see him.	<b>b</b> don't see him.	
	<b>c</b> don't know what to say to him.	<b>d</b> don't want to see him.	
	3 Nelly is		
	a not waiting for anybody.	<b>b</b> waiting for guests.	
	c waiting for Heathcliff.	<b>d</b> waiting for Zillah.	
	4 How does Lockwood feel about the news I	~	
	<b>a</b> angry	<b>b</b> confused	
	c shocked	<b>d</b> worried	
			/4
25	Answer the question.		
	Do we know how Heathcliff died?		
			/1
26	What happened to each person at the	end of the story? Write the correct	names
-	1 was buried next to	·	manics.
	2lies now with	·	on the other
	3will live at Wuthering l		on the other.
	9	9	¹ mo m mo
	4 and	will get married and go to Thrushcross C	rrange.
			/8
27	Circle the second second		
21	Circle the correct words.	1/1 1:	
	1 "You'd what?" she replied, her face <b>shock</b>	_	
	2 The worried / worrying servants were v	•	
	3 Cathy was very sad and confused / confu	_	was not there.
	4 "How <b>bored / boring</b> life must be in that		_
	<b>5</b> Then she would put the book down at an i	interested / interesting part and leave it	near him.

28 Write these words in the correct categories.

funeral grav	e growl	housekeeper	moor	nest	scream	servant
Death: Jobs:	heaven landlord					
The natural world: Noises:	cuckoo groan					

29 Read the defintions. Choose the correct words.

	beg	betray	bruised	grief	lantern	lonely	moody	spoiled
1	You feel th	is when you	are very sad	because so	meone has di	ed.		
2	A glass box	 k with a light	t in it.					

- **3** A child that always gets the things they want from their parents.
- **4** To ask someone to do something in a way that shows that you want it very much.
- **5** A person who is often sad or angry.
- **6** You break a promise you made to someone, or you tell other people about their secret.
- 7 When there are blue, yellow or brown marks on your skin because someone or something has hit it.
- 8 You can feel this when you are sad because you are alone or because you have no friends.

.....8

0	Rewrite the sentences. Choose the correct words to replace the underlined words.						
		came up	get better	got up	look after		
	1 Hindley s	uddenly <u>stood on his</u>	<u>feet</u> with a knife.				
	2 "I haven't	t found or taken any b	oirds," she was saying as	I <u>arrived near her</u> .			
	<b>3</b> No one had tried to <u>care for</u> Heathcliff much before Catherine went to Thrushcross Grange, but no one had tried at all while she was there.						
	<b>4</b> "She can	become well," he said	l, "but she needs peace.	,			
					/4 Total/148		